Subject line: The ECE workforce is the heart of your community and we NEED YOUR HELP
Half of Arkansas’s children are in non-parental care at least 10 hours per week. Before kindergarten, many will spend 11,500 hours in child care and pre-K. That’s more time than they will spend in school from kindergarten through ninth grade. 

Early childhood educators are the most important component of quality. During those 11,500 hours we are literally shaping children’s brains to become Arkansas’s future students and professionals. But we struggle between the need to pay the wages worthy of brain building while knowing all too well that Arkansas families already struggle to pay for child care at current market rates.

The quality of early childhood education is compromised by low teacher compensation. This has led staff to take other jobs in the service sector and child care programs in Arkansas have closed classrooms and family child care homes have closed their businesses. Making the challenges to find child care by working parents almost impossible in some parts of the state.

[bookmark: _yb1fp7q94q71][bookmark: _2n17yzyt649t]In 2021, the U.S. Chamber of Commerce Foundation report cited that absences and employee turnover cost employers $665 million per year in Arkansas and an estimated $200 million in tax revenue is lost annually due to child care issues. 

I have had difficulty/It has been hard “insert an example about how hard it has been to find staff” or other examples from your program regarding retention/not having enough available care in your area, etc. Please personalize with examples from your program or those around you and then delete this sentence.

I am not the only early childhood educator that thinks this way – you can see short stories from my fellow colleagues on the Arkansas Early Childhood Association website here explaining why we need your support.
 
House Bill (HB) 1158 is modeled after Louisiana’s School Readiness Tax Credits enacted in 2007. Their system has become an effective lever in promoting small business development, improving teacher preparation and retention, and creating greater access to higher quality care for all children. Each dollar spent on Louisiana’s early care and education sector returns $1.78 to local economies.  

We need help from the state - Public investments in early care and education strengthen our small business today while building the workforce we’ll depend on in the future. House Bill (HB) 1158 is a step in the Right Direction!
